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Mitchell Township Board Meeting – June 27, 2019 

Mitchell Township Board  
October 14, 2019 

Marihuana Establishments Ordinance 
Public Meeting Minutes 

 
 
The Public Meeting of the Mitchell Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Brimm, on 
Monday, October 14, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Mitchell Township Hall, 6849 W. Tower Road, Curran, 
Michigan.  
 
Members present: Supervisor Carla Brimm, Trustee Douglas (Mike) Lay,  Clerk Donita Charron 
and Treasurer Kevin Small 
Members absent:  Trustee Paula Taylor  
Others present:  5 Township Citizens 
 
The public spoke on the pros and cons of having Marihuana Establishments in the Township. There 
are various licenses to consider, from the small farm growers of 100 plants to larger farms and then 
there are the retail sales establishments also.  
This isn’t a decision to decide in an evening without more information and documentation. The 
Board is going to decide on the initial ordinance at the Regular Monthly Meeting because there is a 
deadline for opting out by November 1, 2019. The Board can at a later date amend the ordinance to 
allow certain licenses to be legal in the Township. 
  

 
 
 

Meeting adjourned 6:55 p.m.                                                    

   
________________________                                           _____________________________ 

Donita Charron, Clerk                     Carla Brimm, Supervisor   
 
                                                          


